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ATTORNEY GENERAL LUTHER STRANGE STATEMENT ON PASSING OF 

UNITED STATES SUPREME COURT JUSTICE ANTONIN SCALIA  

(MONTGOMERY) – Alabama Attorney General Luther Strange issued the following 

statement on the passing of United States Supreme Court Justice Antonin Scalia. 

“Justice Scalia was a scholar and a patriot. He influenced an entire generation to return 

to the text and original meaning of the constitution.  His passing leaves a tremendous 

void in the Supreme Court.” 
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